
 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

  
 
 
 
Joe Mahon  
Aircraft Noise Competent Authority 
County Hall, 
Swords, 
Co. Dublin, 
K67 X8Y2 
 
 

Monday, 13th September 2021 
[By Hand] 

 
 
 

 
Re:  Direction 1 by the Competent Authority, in relation to planning application F20A/0668 

under Section 9(10) of the Aircraft Noise (Dublin Airport) Regulation Act 2019 to provide 
information and assessments for the purposes of an Assessment of the Noise Situation at 
the Airport. 

 
 
Dear Joe,  
  
Further to our recent email correspondence dated 6th September 2021, where we provided an 
electronic copy of the requested A11267_19_CA437_2.0 Summary of Results Including Mitigation 
Excel Sheet, we note that the previous 598 Pack submission on Friday 30th July 2021 included reference 
to ‘A11267_19_CA437_1.0 Summary of Results Including Mitigation, June 17, 2021 (population 
values)’.  
 
This 598 pack included the following: 
 

- 598 Pack Contents Cover letter  
- Non-Technical Summary  
- Forecast Without New Measures & Additional Measures Assessment  
- Cost Effectiveness Analysis  

 
These documents have now been updated to remove this reference and instead reference 
‘A11267_19_CA437_2.0 Summary of Results Including Mitigation Excel Sheet’. Applicable cross-
references have also been updated. For the avoidance of doubt we can confirm that no other changes 
to 598 Pack have been made.  
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An electronic copy of these documents are provided on the USB drive attached to this letter for your 
reference. 2 no. hard copies of the full 598 Pack have been submitted to the Planning Authority as 
part of the RFI submission on 13th September 2021.  
 
Additionally, a full copy of the RFI submission, including a copy of the full ‘Response to ANCA Direction 
01’ report by AECOM is also included on the attached USB drive, with hard copies provided to the 
Planning Authority as part of the RFI submission. For the avoidance of doubt we can confirm that the 
‘Response to ANCA Direction 01’ report by AECOM does not contain any new material and combines 
all information previously provided to ANCA in response to ANCA’s Direction 01.  
 
Should you have any queries in relation to the above please feel free to contact the undersigned.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
____________________ 
Gavin Lawlor 
Director 
Tom Phillips + Associates  
 

 
 


